
 

 

 

10 January 2024 

 

Suzuki to Provide Support for Damage Caused by the 

2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 
 

Suzuki Motor Corporation would like to express our sincere condolences to 

those who lost their lives in the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake, and offer 

our heartfelt sympathy to all those affected by the disaster. 

 

Suzuki has decided to donate 10 million yen through the Japanese Red Cross 

Society to help support those affected by the disaster. 

 

The company will also consider providing vehicles upon requests from the 

local municipalities affected by the disaster. 

 

Suzuki Motor Sales Hokuriku Inc., our affiliate distributor in the affected region, 

will provide EV fast charger free of charge at one of its dealers, Suzuki Arena 

Kanazawa, for drivers using EVs in the affected area, from 11 January during 

its working hours. 

 

We wish the people in the affected areas a speedy recovery. 

 

End 


